January 22, 2016

Craig Godbout - WSRA Application
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St.,, Room 721
Denver, CO 80203
Craig.godbout@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Godbout:

The South Platte Basin Roundtable has reviewed the WSRA application from Natural
Areas Department, City of Fort Collins entitled Poudre River Downtown Fort Collins
Project - Reach 3 and voted at its January 12th, 2016 meeting to approve the grant
application for $50,000 from the SPBRT Basin account.

This letter is intended to fulfill Threshold Criteria B (Part III 1.b. in the WSRA

Application). The full WSRA Application will be provided separately by the
applicant. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Joe Frank, Chair
South Platte Basin Roundtable



